
BEETLE DRIVE SUCCESS
Thank you to everyone 

who supported or 
attended our first Patrick 

House Beetle Drive. It was 
a great event, and we 

raised a fantastic total of 
£115.98!!!

Pictured is our gracious 2nd

place winners Miss Wynne 
and Mr Shaw!

HOUSE POINTS
This term has seen the 

start of the House 
Games league in the 

Dome!
Thank you to all those 

students who have been 
taking part! Keep it up to 
see those house points 

increase!
Points mean Prizes!

FUNDRAISING -

7PK2 have been excellent champions for fundraising this half term and ran a ‘Sweetie 
Sale’ which has raised £49.50 for our chosen Charities! It’s excellent to see this tutor 
group getting so involved! If you have any ideas for Fundraising please let me know, I’m 
always happy to help! 

Our next event will be a Candy Cane delivery service!

Write a note to a friend and we will attach it to a candy cane and deliver it to them 
during tutor time later in the week! An excellent price of just 50p for this great service! 
Keep an eye out for the posters!
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PATRICK HOUSE
We have had a good start to the 
year in Patrick House!

It started with our beetle drive, 
we have also been represented 
by pupils at the house games 
league on a Friday in the dome. 
Our prefects attended the 
Christmas Markets and helped 
man the House stalls, while our 
Christmas Hampers were 
admired by those attending the 
markets!

All of our hampers were 
fantastic but the Patrick 
Hamper winner is……

7PK2
See their                                

h                                 hamper here.


